
  

Town of Kennebunkport 

Board of Selectmen Site Walks 
February 21, 2017 

1:30 PM–83 Ocean Avenue 
2:00 PM–159 Wildes District Road   

 

Minutes of the Selectmen’s Meeting of February 21, 2017  
 
Selectmen attending:  Stuart E. Barwise, Allen A. Daggett, and Sheila Mathews-

Bull 
 

Selectmen absent:  Patrick A. Briggs and Ed Hutchins  
 
Others: Peter Edmands, Laurie Smith, and Lisa Vickers  

 
1. Call to Order. 

 
 Chair Barwise called the meeting to order at 1:30 PM.   
 
2. Site Walk at 83 Ocean Avenue regarding application submitted by Ches-

ter Homer III to reconstruct an existing dock with different dimensions. 

The Board and Town Manager Laurie Smith checked out the site of the proposed 
dock.  
 
Kennebunk River Harbormaster Ray Billings was not able to attend, but had re-
viewed the pending application.  He submitted a letter to the Board giving his ap-
proval.    
 
The meeting resumed at the next site.  

Selectmen attending:  Stuart E. Barwise, Allen A. Daggett, and Sheila Mathews-
Bull 
 

Selectmen absent:  Patrick A. Briggs and Ed Hutchins  
 

Others:  Sandra Guay, Lee McCurdy, Laurie Smith, and one other 
 

3. 2:00 PM - Site Walk at 159 Wildes District Road regarding an application 

submitted by Justin D. Benincasa and Grace M. Benincasa to construct a 

dock consisting of an access ramp that connects to a permanent pier 

with a seasonal ramp and float. 

 
The Board, Cape Porpoise Harbormaster Lee McCurdy, and Town Manager 
checked out the site of the proposed dock. Mr. McCurdy did not see any problems 
with this dock construction.   
 
 
 
 



Selectmen’s Meeting – 2 – February 21, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Adjournment.  

Motion by Selectman Matthews-Bull, seconded by Selectman Daggett, to adjourn. 
Vote:  3-0.  
 

The meeting adjourned at 2:10 PM.   
 
Submitted by 

 
Laurie Smith 

Town Manager  
 

 


